
February 8, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern at the National Park Service, 

My family and I strongly oppose the removal of any of the wild horses located in Theodore Roosevelt 

National Park. 

We visit TRNP in ND every summer as a family and have always enjoyed our visit, especially because of 

the majestic, historic herd of Nakota wild horses that came to these lands way before we were here. Our 

family has vowed to no longer make that trip if these wild horses are removed.  

Please choose to be on the right side of history by leaving these native herds alone to roam wild, safe 

and free on their land. 

Sincerely, 

Donya Hnath (Colorado Resident) 

 


